
KC Metro Blue Knights 

January 17, 2021 

 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order.   He reminded everyone that Spring Conference for the 

MWRC will be in Mulvane KS on June 3rd- 6th, 2021.  Root River Run is the Week after Mother’s Day May 

12-15th.  International Conference has been canceled. 

Bill is going to have Al send out emails out to those that haven’t renewed their dues. 

Laura Harmon said that a Ride’s list and a Roster will be sent out by email.  Bill Evans reported that a 

new member’s application is being sent in. 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers reported that he was going to check into seeing about a trike training at 

Spring Conference.   

Treasurer, Al Pearson sent his report to Bill Evans,  It is reported that we having the following in our 

bank accounts:  Savings   $136.04 

  Smart account $6245.69 

  Checking $1552.13 

  Total  $7933.86   

Al reported that we have received only 50%  of the membership have turned in their dues.  Everything 

has to be done online. 

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers reported if riding during nice weather at this time of year to “Watch Out” for 

the sand and salt on the roads and all the crazy people not expecting Motorcycles to be out on the road. 

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon:  Still selling items and will be handling all orders now. 

Seeing no new business, the meeting was adjourned with a “Go Chiefs” 

 

Respectfully Submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to Al Pearson 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 


